
 

ELECTION BOARD MEETING 

APRIL 19, 2018 

 

 

Those in Attendance:  James Holland – President, Julie Schuette – Vice President, 

 Jay Phelps - Secretary, and Shari Lentz – Voter Registration Supervisor 

 

President, James Holland called the meeting to order at 11:15 a.m. 

The first order of business was to sign the contract which hired Peter King as the Election Board 

Attorney. 

After signing, the board discussed the set up schedule and details for the 2018 Primary.  All 

board members will participate in the set-up of the vote centers on May 7, 2018.  The set up 

teams will meet in the county parking lot at 7:30 a.m. on Monday morning, May 7, 2018.  

The board was also made aware of an absentee voter issue.  Weston Moody changed his voter 

registration from Bartholomew County to St. Joe County and was processed in St. Joseph 

County on April 9, 2018.  He then voted in person in our office on April 12, 2018 as his voter 

record still showed he was a voter in our county on that date.  Once our Voter Registration 

office realized he was actually a registered voter in St. Joseph County , the voter was contacted 

and told that his vote would not be counted in Bartholomew County and he could vote in St. 

Joseph County if voter so wished to do so.  The vote will be retracted from our count on 

Election Day. 

The last order of business was to prepare the credential badges for individuals of the media and 

political parties. 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

   

 


